
Local Parks and Open Spaces Improvement Fund update noted – Request to 
Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability.  
 
9  Further to the minutes of 11th February 2025, there was submitted and noted 
a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability (NRS), regarding the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund 
providing an update on projects allocated within the ward for year 2022/23, as 
detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; 

 
(b) requested a report that covered the years 2023/24 and 2024/25; and 

 
(c) raised concerns and questions that were addressed by Joyce MacDonald, 

NRS. 


